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Headteacher’s news: 
It has been a productive week! 

 

On Monday the school was closed to all pupils for our second 

teacher training day of the academic year.  Teachers and  

support staff engaged in ‘positive behaviour management  

training’ which was delivered by Leeds City Council’s Health,  

Safety and Wellbeing Team.  On Tuesday, KS1 enjoyed a visit from 

some paramedics as part of their superhero topic.  On  

Wednesday, we successfully recruited two new teaching  

assistants who will join our school in the coming weeks.  One of 

these posts relates to filling a vacancy in Y1 Pear Tree class as Miss 

Peacock will be leaving the school on Friday 3 February to take 

up a new teaching  

assistant job at a school 

much closer to her home - 

she will leave with our very 

best wishes and thanks. 

Yesterday, 16 KS1 runners 

took part in a cross country 

event at Rawdon  

Littlemoor Primary School. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

In assembly this 

week Miss Tidey 

spoke to the  

children about 

Chinese New 

Year.   

2023 is the year 

of the rabbit!  

‘Xin Nian Kuai Le’  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Tues  31 Jan 3:30pm: Y4 parent meeting - 

Nell Bank Residential (Beech Tree Class) 

Tues 7 Feb 3:40-7:00pm: Parents’ Evening  

Wed 8 Feb 3:40-6:00pm: Parents’ Evening 

Details have been sent out - you can 

click here if you missed this message and 

need to book an appointment. 

Fri 10 Feb: FORP Non-uniform day ‘Wear 

what makes you happy’ and bake sale 

after school in the hall. Click here  

School then closes for half term. 

Mon 20 Feb: School opens for Spring 2 

Thurs 2 Mar: World Book Day - please 

refer to the separate letter sent home. 

Tues 7 - Wed 8 Mar: Y4 Nell Bank 

Residential. 

Click  below to see what has been happening in your child’s class this week: 
Nursery  Reception  Y1 Pear  Y1/2 Lime  Y2 Cherry 

Y3 Willow  Y3/4 Cedar  Y4 Beech  

Y5 Oak  Y5/6 Ash  Y6 Maple 

Thanks from The Royal 

British Legion for monies 

raised in November. 

Yeadon Cricket Club are looking for new players to join the Junior 

Section for the 2023 season.  And in for a second week: Leeds Rhinos 

are offering a February Half Term  Sports Camp. 

There will be a partial  

closure of school on  

Wednesday 1 February as 

a result of the NEU Strike 

Action.  The letter relating 

to this was emailed to  

parents yesterday and is 

on the website here. 

FORP Non-Uniform and 

Bake Sale Day. Y3 and 

Y4 to supply the cakes! 

https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/pages/news/147880
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/information/pta
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/nursery/nursery-blog-2022-2023
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/apple-class-blog-2022-2023
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year1pear/pear-tree-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/y1-2lime/lime-tree-class-blog-2022-2023
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/cherry-tree-class-new/cherry-tree-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year3willow/willow-tree-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/cedar-tree-year-34/cedar-tree-class-blog-2022-2023
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year4beech/beech-tree-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year5oak/oak-tree-class-blog-2022-2023
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year5-6ash/ash-tree-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/classes/year6maple/maple-tree-class-blog-2021-2022
https://www.ruffordparkprimary.org.uk/pages/news/148562

